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Sheree S. Carson 
SCarson@perkinscoie.com 

D. +1.425.635.1422
F. +1.425.635.2422

February 10, 2020 

VIA WEB PORTAL 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503 

Re: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Puget Sound Energy 
Dockets UE-190529/UG-190530/UE-190274/UG-190275 (Consolidated) 
Puget Sound Energy’s Response to Bench Request 001 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Enclosed for filing in the above dockets please find the following: 

1. Puget Sound Energy’s (“PSE”) Response to Bench Request No. 001
2. Certificate of Service.

Pursuant to WAC 480-07-160(5)(1), this filing is designated as confidential because it contains 
projected capacity and energy pricing and the release of this information would cause a 
competitive harm to PSE if released. 

Paper copies of Attachment A to PSE’s Response to Bench Request No. 001 is omitted due to 
size, but an electronic copy is being filed with the Commission. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Very truly yours, 

/s/ David S. Steele, #45640 

David S. Steele 
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